
 



                                          

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S FOREWORD 

 

Dear Parents, Students and Teachers,  

I wish you all a successful year ahead. 

 

I take this opportunity to share my thoughts about a fundamental aspect of our lives that 

shapes our character and guides our actions – self morality. Self-morality, or personal ethics, 

is the internal compass that helps us distinguish between right and wrong, guiding our 

decisions and behaviour. 

Having a strong sense of self morality is crucial for several reasons. Firstly, it fosters 

integrity. When we act in alignment with our moral values, we build trust and credibility 

with those around us. This integrity is essential in all aspects of life, from personal 

relationships to professional endeavours. 

Secondly, self-morality promotes a sense of responsibility. When we hold ourselves 

accountable to our moral standards, we are more likely to make decisions that are fair, just, 

and considerate of others. This responsibility extends beyond our immediate actions and 

influences the broader society, encouraging a culture of ethical behaviour. 

Moreover, self-morality enhances our self-respect and inner peace. When we live according 

to our principles, we experience a sense of fulfilment and contentment. It allows us to face 

challenges with confidence, knowing that our actions are rooted in honesty and respect. 

At the end, having self-morality is not just about following rules; it is about cultivating a 

character that embodies integrity, responsibility, and self-respect. It is the foundation upon 

which we build meaningful and impactful lives. Let us strive to uphold our moral values 

and inspire others to do the same. 

 

Thank you. 

St. Mary’s Team wishes you all blessed New Year ahead. 

                                                                                          With Warm Regards 

 

                                                                                                    Principal 
                                                             Mr. J. Jones Diraviam – M. A, M. Phil, M. Ed (UK) 
 



 Our students proudly participated in the Indian Talent Olympiad, with 24 students advancing to the 

next level, showcasing their exceptional talent and dedication. Additionally, 28 students from the KG 

Department enthusiastically wrote their Little Champ Olympiad, setting a strong foundation for 

academic excellence. We are committed to preparing our students to achieve state-level ranks, fostering 

a culture of competitive spirit and success. 

The III Term classes have commenced, and our students have 

embraced learning with great enthusiasm, enriched by real-time 

experiences that enhance their understanding. Meanwhile, our 

board exam students are diligently writing their Revision 

Exams, focusing on achieving outstanding results and making 

us proud. 

"Excellence is not being the best; it’s doing your best consistently." 



 



 

CHANDRAVARMAN – STD II 



 

ECA / CCA ACTIVITIES 
Our school offers a variety of ECA activities, including Karate, Silambam, Yoga, Archery, and Dance, 

fostering physical fitness and discipline among students. Additionally, CCA activities are conducted as per 

the syllabus, ensuring holistic development. Together, these activities help students enhance their talents, 

build confidence, and develop well-rounded personalities 



 The Open Day for the II Term was conducted on January 11, 2024. Parents met the class teachers to 

review their wards' examination papers and discuss their academic performance. Constructive feedback 

was shared, and suggestions were provided to support the students' further improvement. 

OPEN DAY 



 During the Open Day, the toppers of all classes were honoured in a special ceremony. It was a proud 

and joyous moment for everyone, as parents expressed their happiness and pride in their children's 

achievements. 



 



 

PONGAL CELEBRATION 



 Pongal was celebrated with great enthusiasm on 

our school campus on Monday, January 13, 

2024. All sections prepared Pongal and 

participated in the festivities with joy. Various 

competitions, such as Rangoli, Drawing, Uriadi, 

Yoga, Karate, and Silambam, were conducted to 

mark the occasion. The day was filled with 

vibrant celebrations, joy, and happiness, 

creating memorable moments for everyone. 



 The Republic Day was celebrated with great enthusiasm on January 26, 2025. The Campus Superior 

hoisted the national flag and emphasized the importance of understanding and preserving the culture 

and heritage of our country. The Principal delivered an inspiring message on the significance of 

Republic Day. Various cultural activities, including dance performances, poetry recitations, and a mime 

act, showcased the students' talents. The celebration concluded with the distribution of candies to all 

students, leaving them with a sense of patriotism and joy. 

REPUBLIC DAY 



 Safety Day is observed on the first Friday of every month on our school campus. On this day, the 

Principal inspects the entire campus, including buses, restrooms, classrooms, play areas, gardens, and 

other facilities, to ensure a safe and secure environment for all students and staff. 

National Voters’ Day was observed in our school on 

January 25, 2025. On this occasion, the staff and students 

took a pledge to uphold the values of democracy and 

exercise their voting rights responsibly. The Principal 

addressed the gathering and explained the significance of 

Voters' Day, emphasizing the importance of active 

participation in the electoral process for the strength of 

the nation. 

NATIONAL VOTERS DAY 



 


